
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

September 19, 2007


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on September 19, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Mary Calloway, Kim Case, Tonya Harrington, Rita Highbaugh, Cherie Mingus, Suzanne Nichols, Mike Sisk, and Bob Wade, Jr. 


07.023
Mary Calloway moved and Kim Case seconded to approve the minutes of              

the regular meeting on August 15, 2007. Motion carried unanimously.


Lisa Robards and Melissa Pedron were visiting.


A monthly budget was distributed.


07.024
Kim Case moved and Rita Highbaugh seconded to approve the Title One 
Budget 
with the addition of instructional monies for professional development,      
substitutes, and materials for reading and math.  Motion carried unanimously.



Ron Ortiz reviewed NCLB data and improvement strategies.  Central Hardin met eleven of the thirteen goals.  


07.025
Suzanne Nichols moved and Mike Sisk seconded to approve with changes              

the Plagiarism Policy.  Motion carried unanimously.



07.026
Kim Case  moved  and  Suzanne  Nichols seconded to approve  the  Senior                                   

Writing Portfolio Policy with changes.  Motion carried unanimously.


Lisa Robards presented a proposal for a freshman mentoring program to assist at-risk students.


07.027
Rita Highbaugh moved and Kim Case seconded to support the mentor program      

for at-risk freshmen for the 2007-2008 school year.  Motion carried unanimously.


Ron Ortiz discussed the Central Hardin Advocate Program.  This information will be sent to the Learning Environment Committee to investigate the feasibility.


07.028
Suzanne Nichols  moved  and  Mary Calloway  seconded  proposal  to  have  con- 

sistency with the banners in the gym.  Motion carried unanimously. 


Suzanne Nichols discussed the possibility of “one call” used for golf and a family season pass.  Ron Ortiz will check at neighboring schools.


Parents meeting with Ms. Johnson, superintendent, and the Advisory Board are




Mary Calloway

November 12




Suzanne Nichols

January 7




Bob Wade, Jr.


March 10




Kenny Ashlock

May 5

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for October 17, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 4:52 p.m.
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Recording Secretary

